
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
15th June 2017 

 

 Our ref: 16-02.581 

 
 
New Logistics & Container Storage Facility 

Phoenix Business Park, Linwood 

 
I would be delighted to work with Bell Building Projects again following completion of the 
above successful project and would not hesitate to include them on our tender lists going 
forward. 
 
The project went very smoothly and the process was painless from inception during the 
tendering process through to a successful completion. Bell Building Projects contributed 
significantly to the value engineering aspect we went through at the beginning to get the 
project underway and were proactive, professional and worked in a collaborative manner 
throughout the project. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Richard Robinson MRICS 

Director 

 
  

 


